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14/10/19 The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Super Learning Science 
Week– Monday 14th 
October– Friday18th 
October 

 

School Closes for Half 
Term– Friday 25th 
October 

 

School Reopens– 
Monday 4th November 

 

 

 

 
Please remember that all children are 
required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday. 

 

 

In English we are writing non-
chronological reports about the Islamic 
Golden Age.  

 

In maths we are focusing on factors, 
multiples and prime numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task (due on 24.10.19) 

 

Complete the garden naturalist sheet provided.  

 

 

English & Maths 


